
Dear Everett Community: 
 
I wanted to take a moment to share all the wonderful academic support options available 
at Everett High School.  Over the past week, we had 60 ninth grade students participating 
in coordinated science labs after school to help support their learning of difficult 
scientific concepts.  In January, we will be offering extensive training in math to help 
prepare students for the end of course assessment on January 18.  Additionally, teachers 
and support staff in every content area have spent time after school teaching and 
supporting students to help them make strong academic progress.  Our goal is to help 
each student be academically successful.  If your child needs assistance, please call the 
classroom teacher, counselor or administrator. We are here to help you. 
 
In This Issue: 
 

 PSAT Score Reports 
 Band/Choir Concert 12/14  
 Spirit Week 12/12-12/16 
 Yearbook Deadline 1/6   
 Assembly Schedule 12/16 

 
PSAT Score Reports 
On Thursday December 15th, all juniors and sophomores that took the PSAT will be 
receiving their score reports.  Counselors will do a presentation with the students that 
shows them how to read the report and how to access “My College Quick Start.”   
 
Spirit Week 
Next week is spirit week with a different theme each day.  Please check the ASB calendar 
for specific information about each day.   

http://www.everett.k12.wa.us/everetthigh/asb/Activities%20Calendar 
 
Band/Choir Concert 12/14  
The band and choir holiday concert takes place on 12/14 at 7:30 in the auditorium. Please 
join us for what promises to be a spectacular event.   
 
Yearbook Deadline 1/6   
The yearbook deadline has been extended to January 6th.  All yearbooks must be 
purchased by this date.   
 
Assembly Schedule 12/16 
We will be on an assembly schedule 12/16 for the senior/staff basketball game.  I look 
forward to experiencing another Everett tradition with this event!  The assembly schedule 
is posted below.   



 
 
Future Events  

 Drama Club Play, “Sympathy Jones”  1/12-14, 1/20-21 
 Celebration of Innovation 1/18 @ Cascade High School 
 EHS Blood Drive 

 
Thanks again for all of your wonderful support of our students.  I truly appreciate the 
Everett High community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sally A. Lancaster 
Everett High School 
Principal 
425.385.4401 
2416 Colby Ave 
Everett, WA 98201 
 
Everett Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, 
age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sexual orientation including gender expression or 
identity, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or 
service animal by a person with a disability in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the 
Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  
 
Designated to handle inquiries about nondiscrimination policies are: Affirmative Action Officer, Carol 
Stolz, 3715 Oakes Ave., Everett, WA 98201, 425-385-4106; Title IX Officer and 504 Coordinator, Randi 
Seaberg, 3715 Oakes Ave., Everett, WA 98201, 425-385-4104; ADA Coordinator, Kristine McDowell, 
4730 Colby Ave, Everett, WA 98203 425-385-5250. (Email address for each is 
FirstInitialLastName@everettsd.org) 
 
If you would like to be removed from this email list please send an email to slancaster@everettsd.org with unsubscribe 
in the subject line.   
 
  


